
To open their eyes, to turn them from darkness to light ... that they may receive forgiveness of sins...  Acts 26:18
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1. Many will be saved at the evangelistic meeting in October 
2. Bible Study to continue to grow 
3. God to bring new teens to Teen Club 
4. New contacts with our language clubs 
5. Our kids with their new ventures in life 
6. God to remain the center of our lives

For lost Russian souls, 

      Keith Sampson

PRAISE 
& 

PRAYER

     Sunday Bible study is going well, and we are seeing God at work. Santiago is now 
confidently saved! Max and Vlad invited Katia and Ivan, who came, and the next week Katia 
brought her boyfriend! Please pray that God will convict each of their hearts, and that I will 
walk closely with Him so He can work through me effectively. 
     On October 18–19 there will be a large evangelistic event with a concert and William 
Graham sharing the gospel. We’ll take a bus and invite all our Bible study and Club 
contacts, as well as people we meet on the streets. Please, BE IN CONSTANT PRAYER for 
this event that all would come and that God will soften their hearts to receive the gospel.

     Our clubs have all started back up with the new school year, and we are excited about 
the opportunities this brings. Please pray especially for Teen Club as we reach out to bring 
in new teens. English Club is going strong and has given us some wonderful new contacts. 
We also launched both an Estonian Club and a Spanish Club this month, and they are off 
to a great start with average attendance of 25! Pray that these new connections will lead to 
many invitations to Bible study and that God will guide each conversation and relationship.

     We have exciting family news this month! Our youngest, Phillip, has started his senior year 
of college studying physics. He will be taking the Physics GRE at graduation, so please pray 
for him to do well, as this test will help qualify him for future jobs. Our middle child, Corissa, 
and her husband Brandon are expecting our third grandchild in February—pray for a healthy 
mom and baby! Our oldest, Candice, and her husband Robbie celebrated their first wedding 
anniversary this month—congratulations! Candice has also opened her own flower shop and 
is doing wonderfully. Please pray for her as she balances being an artist with flowers and 
managing a business. Above all, pray that God would remain the center of all their lives.
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